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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. IX. AL

5/21/2024

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Preliminary Report, Project MB-1649, Driving Facility at the Public Safety Training Facility, 
between I-240 and SE 104th Street, South Air Depot Boulevard and South Midwest Boulevard; 
and authorizing preparation of final plans and specifications. Ward 4.

Location:
Between I-240, SE 104th Street, South Air Depot Boulevard and South Midwest Boulevard

Background:
This American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) project provides for high-speed driving track with a 
straight-away and banked curves, a 5,047 square foot driver training building with restrooms, 
offices, a training room, and a drive-through vehicle bay where tires can be repaired. A driving 
skill pad will be built adjacent to the track. 

Final Plans are expected in Summer 2024, with construction scheduled to begin in early 2025.

Architect: 
ADG Blatt PC

Estimated Construction Cost: 
$4,624,800

Source of Funds:
Grant Management-Department of the Treasury Grants Management Control-Covd-19 American 
Rescue Plan-Public Safety Training Center-Non-Capital A&E (019-6980-9808000-
GCOV19ARP-GAR1E-52044002)

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Report be approved and authorize City Engineer to direct the consultant to 
prepare final plans and specifications.


